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November 4, 2018 
8:30 a. m. Worship Service 

 

 

Welcome to our worship! 
Parents of small children:  Children can and do encounter Jesus during worship.  For your 

convenience, please know that our entryway and an unstaffed nursery (Room 113) is equipped with 

an audio reception of the service.  We also have activity bags available for their use during 

worship.  Please see an usher for more information. 

1208 Rose Creek Dr.  
Woodstock, Ga 30189 

770-924-7286 
gslutheran.org 
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We are called, gathered and blessed to be a community and instrument of grace for all sheep of the Good Shepherd. 
 

 

SUNDAY SERVICES: 8:30 AND 10:45 A.M.  
SUNDAY SCHOOL  9:45 A.M. 

 
 

Paul W. Baumgartner……...Pastor             
Thomas Eisnor………………………..Organist/Choir Director  

Pam Weinelt ...................................... Praise Team Coordinator 
Cat Ontiveros .....................................Youth Ministry Coordinator 

Kristin Brenneman ............................ Outreach Coordinator 
Janice Swinford .................................. Inreach Coordinator/Sunday School Superintendent 

Kathy Gunn ....................................... Office Coordinator 
Donna Garges……………………………...Media Coordinator 

Aaron Frink ....................................... Custodian 

  

ATTENDANCE LAST SUNDAY 
 

8:30 AM —106  10:45 AM — 126 

Sunday School — 70 

SEPTEMBER YTD Budgeted 
 Giving Summary * 

 Fiscal Year 2018-2019 

Budgeted Income: $153,450.21 

Actual Income: $146,458.95 
Behind ($6,991.26) 
  

* Detailed Income and Expense reports are posted on the bulletin board in 
the Fellowship Hall.  For questions, please see Mary McCoy, Treasurer, or 
Geoff Morton, Financial Secretary. 

 

 Consecration Sunday 
is next Sunday, 
November 11.  Please 
return your completed 
Stewardship is Love 
Service and Offerings 
forms during the 
designated time in the 
worship service. 

Worship & Music Committee along with 
Facilities & Maintenance will have a “deep 
cleaning” in the sanctuary, 
Saturday, November 17, at 
11:00 am.  Sign up today at 
Sign-Up Central. 

  

The doughnuts in the Fellowship Hall have 

been provided courtesy of 

 The Kofoed Family  

If you would like to provide donuts for Sunday 

morning fellowship, sign up on the sheet posted in the 

Administration Hallway.  Cost per Sunday is $30. 

All Saints Sunday 

Today, All Saints Sunday, we celebrate the baptized 
people of God, living and dead, who are the body of 
Christ.  We especially celebrate and remember the 
saints of Good Shepherd who have been baptized 
and the saints of Good Shepherd who have died in 
the last year.  We will light candles in their honor. 
 

Saints of Good Shepherd 
 

Those baptized in the last year 
Paige Imogene Henney 
Sara Michelle Provost 
Emily Brooke Provost 
Harper Leighann Aplin 
Lillian Joy Saunders 
Myles Lucas Brown 

 

Those who died in the last year 
Harper Leighann Aplin 
Conner John McKeeth 
Bruce Allen Howard 

Alfred Robert Stawicki 
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Shepherd’s Choir  (ages K-3rd) practices 
after Sunday School, in the Music Room.  
Join us! 

Attention all those in 6th through 8th grades.  Our next 
youth group event will be next Sunday, 
November 11th, following the 
Thanksgiving lunch.  We will be traveling 
to the movies.  Movie voting has been 

sent through email.  Please respond to vote for your 
choice.  Movie time will be advertised once released by 
the theater. Cost is $10 and due to Cat by Wednesday 
November 7th.  Mark your calendars!!  

THE NEXT CONFIRMATION AND FX3 MEETING IS 
TODAY 

Time: 12:30-2 pm  
Confirmation Lesson: Moses 
 
FX3 is Acolyte Training in the 
Sanctuary, and rolling silverware for 

the Thanksgiving Lunch. 
 
In addition to attending class, confirmands are asked to 

attend Sunday School, attend worship and complete 

worship summaries, Missed class assignments are posted 

on the website on the Confirmation Page.  Please make 

sure to contact Cat for any missed classes notes.  

YOUTH NEWS 

Saints and Sinners meets this Wednesday, 
November 7th at 6:30 p.m.  We will be 
getting into our creative side.  We will be 
traveling to All Fired Up to paint 
pottery.  Cost will be $20 to cover your piece of 
art.  Please let Cat know if you are coming so we have 
enough seats for everyone.  Come join us for the fun.     

RemindeR 
  All Middle School and High 

School Youth  

The deadline for reservations for the 2019 Summer 
Mission Trip has passed, but we still have some spots 
open (a $25 late fee applies).  If you are interested, 
please contact Cat.  

NEXT SUNDAY,  November 11th 

We will have ONE 
WORSHIP SERVICE at 10 
am, followed by our Bi-
annual Congregational 
Meeting and Thanksgiving 
lunch.   

 

Read all the biographies of members running for 
seats on Council, along with the full Annual Report of 
the Congregation, on our website at gslutheran.org. 

Please review the proposed amendments to the 
GSLC Constitution online.  A vote will take place to 
approve  these changes at the Bi-Annual meeting. 
Pastor Paul will be in the Fellowship Hall between 
Services today to answer question about the 
proposed amendments. 

Sign-up for serving and food  contributions for the 
Thanksgiving Lunch at Sign-Up Central. 

 
No Sunday School on November 11th. 

Due to the schedule of one worship service, Bi-

annual Meeting and Thanksgiving Lunch, we will 

have no Sunday School on November 11th. 

 

 Thanksgiving Eve Service 
 

Thanksgiving is a 
unique American 
holiday established 
in the last century 
to not only thank 
God for our many 
blessings, but to specifically thank God for our 
many blessings as Americans. Though we may do 
that in our gatherings with family and friends, it 
is also an appropriate time to gather for worship. 
Our Thanksgiving Eve service, Wednesday, 
November 21, 7:30 p.m., will lift up our thanks 
to God and bless us once again with God’s gifts 
of Word and Sacrament. 
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LADIES NIGHT OUT 

November 20th-7pm 

Towne Lake Parkway, Woodstock 

All ladies welcome!   

Sign up or Contact Sue Pence 

 at gammysue11@gmail.com 

 Words and music reprinted under the following licenses: 
OneLicense.net #A701921 ● CCLI License #1393631 ● Augsburg Fortress 

 License #10594-S ● John Ylvisaker, Box 321, Waverly, Iowa 50677 (319)352-4396 

 

Gameday Grill Give Back night; Tuesday, November 

13th from 11 am to 11p.m.   Stop by and for lunch or 

dinner, tell your waiter you’re with Good Shepherd; 

and Gameday Grill will donate 15% of your total 

check to our youth attending summer trips.   

Two great opportunities this month to 

SKIP THE MEAL PLANNING! 

# 1  Casserole Fundraiser 

Isn’t it nice when you know what’s for dinner?  

Simplify some of your days and support our youth 

attending 2019 summer trips when you purchase 

pre-made frozen casseroles.  Casseroles will be 

available in 2 different sizes, and will come in a 

disposable pan, and will include instructions for 

reheating.  Casserole fundraiser pre-orders begin 

today, through November 11
th
 and casserole 

pickup will be on November 18.  Please see the 

sign-up sheet in sign up central, for the casserole 

options and order form.  We will have 3 pre-made 

casserole options for you to pre-order and just pick 

up.  There will be meat and vegetarian options.  

Make sure to bring a chill bag to church to transport 

your meal home on Sunday, November 18
th
.   

# 2   

MUST Ministries THANKSGIVING BOUNTY 

MUST Ministries will be providing turkeys to 1,000 

families this year. Per MUST’s request we are 

again concentrating our giving on canned 

yams and cranberry sauce. Please remember 

small cans are best. 

  

We will also be accepting monetary 

donations to help provide turkeys that MUST can 

purchase from local retailers at a negotiated 

discounted price.   

  

The collection bins for the canned goods are in the 

Fellowship Hall and the 

collection box for turkey 

donations is in the entryway. 

Please designate MUST 

Ministries Thanksgiving on 

the envelope or tag line. 

 

Volunteers needed 
for decorating the 
sanctuary for the 
holidays on Sunday, 
November 25th, 
immediately following 
the 10:45 service. If 
interested, please sign-up at Sign-Up 
Central.  

Select Good Shepherd Lutheran Church, Woodstock as your 
Charitable organization. 

Needlework Friends 
November 10th ,11-1 pm 

Join us at the home of Jennifer Taylor for 
needlework and fellowship. Bring your 
projects, learn something new, teach or 
help another friend.  Knit, crochet, cross-
stich, embroider, sew, etc.  Light 
refreshments provided.  Contact Jennifer 
for more information at  
Jennifer3094@windstream.net. 


